
 

 
 

PUBLIC AWARENESS STATEMENT # 02 
EPA’s 2021 LEAD & COPPER RULE REVISIONS 

10/16/2024 

Recently, you may have read various news articles concerning drinking 
water and revisions to the Lead & Copper Rule.  With regards, we are pleased to 
notify you of the following: 
 

Website Lead Service Line Inventory  
Public Notification 

 
 
After a dedicated two-year investigation, HWEA has thoroughly examined all 
service line materials within our service area. We are pleased to notify our 
customers that no lead, galvanized requiring replacement, or unknown service 
lines have been found.  
 
 
 

We trust you find this information helpful.  
For more information on this or any other water quality issue, please visit; 

www.hwea-ky.com  
or contact our main office at T # 270-887-4246   

 
 

You may also visit the EPA’s webpage at;  
www.epa.gov/dwreginfo/lead-and-copper-rule 

 
 
 
 
 

END of STATEMENT 
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